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February 27, 2012 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Recipients of FY 2011-2012 Carl D. Perkins Federal Career and Technical
Education Funds 

FROM: Kathleen Taylor, Interim Chancellor 

SUBJECT: 2011-2012 Restored Continuing Resolution Funds 

The Division received notification on February 15, 2012 from the U.S. Department of Education 
Office of Vocational and Adult Education (OVAE) that a portion of the Carl D. Perkins Career
and Technical Education Act of 2006 funds reduced due to the Continuing Resolution passed in 
October, 2011, has been restored. Local education agency representatives should contact their
Florida Department of Education grants administrative manager should they have any questions
regarding receipt of additional funds. 

On the attached document you will find the allocation chart reflecting the reinstated Continuing
Resolution Funds for school districts, career and technical centers, and colleges.  The funding
period for these funds will be from the date we receive your amendment, in acceptable form, 
through June 30, 2012. 

To acquire the additional funds reflected in the allocation chart (Secondary Allocation—Column 
F, and Postsecondary Allocation—Column G), you must submit DOE 150 and 151 Budget
Amendment Forms.  These funds are to be treated as basic grant funds and used to enhance a
current project as well as support new initiatives provided they are reflected in your agency’s
approved plan.  The allocation charts are also available on the web at: 
http://www.fldoe.org/workforce/dwdgrants/default.asp. 

Please forward your completed amendment request to:  Florida Department of Education, Bureau 
of Grants Management, 325 West Gaines Street, Room 332, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400.  If you 
have questions or need assistance, please contact Dr. Ike Gibson at (850) 245-9026 or via e-mail 
to Ike.Gibson@fldoe.org. 
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